
2023 Raymond Boys Softball 

 
Welcome to the Raymond School Boys Softball Team! We’re getting ready to begin another fun 
year of softball. We have both an A team and B team so everyone will get a chance to play and 
participate. Softball is open to 6th-8th grade students. If we need more players, we will open it 
up to 5th grade students. 
 
Please read over the following preseason and in season information: 
 
● All necessary forms for athletics must be completed during online registration. Players cannot 
participate in practice or a game unless registration has been completed. 
● Change in the locker rooms and meet at the boys’ softball field by 2:45. 
● Wear softball cleats (no metal) if you have them, otherwise gym shoes will be fine. 
● During practices and games, bring a softball glove and something to drink. If possible, also 
bring sunglasses and/or a cap. 
● Attendance at both practices and games is a requirement. If your child is in attendance at 
school but does not come to practice or a game without prior notice to the coach, the child’s 
attendance will be considered an unexcused absence. 
● If you want to run in cross country, please make your coaches aware of this. 
● Please be sure to have your ride at school promptly when practice or games are finished. 
● Students must ride the bus to away contests. Families will have the option to sign out their 
child at the end of the contest so that the child may ride home with them rather than take the 
bus back to school. 
If you have any questions, please refer to the athletic handbook or feel free to contact me. 
 


